BUTTE-GLENN COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD
RFP NO. CCCTC 21-01
Help Desk Services

DATE POSTED: 11/29/2021

The Butte-Glenn Community College District (District) announces its intent to award the
contract for the Request for Proposal (RFP) Help Desk Services to BlackBeltHelp, LLC.

The District has completed its evaluation process of the proposals received in response
to the RFP. BlackBeltHelp, LLC is the apparent best-evaluated responsive and
responsible respondent who offers the best combination of attributes based upon the
evaluation criteria.

As provided in the RFP, this Notice of Intent to Award shall not create rights, interests,
or claims of entitlement in either the apparent best-evaluated respondent or any other
respondent. No vendor shall acquire any legal or equitable rights relative to the contract
services until a contract containing terms and conditions acceptable to the District is
executed. The District further reserves the right to cancel this Notice of Intent to Award
at any time prior to the execution of a written contract.

Thank you for participating in the competitive selection process. For more information
about this notice, please contact the undersigned.

Butte-Glenn Community College District

By: W Coloman

Name: Jennifer Coleman, EdD
Title: Executive Director, CCC Technology Center

BGCCD-NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD RFP (Rev. 11/15)



